SAN MATEO
COUNTY

| OFFICE OF
EDUCATION

Anne E. Campbell + County Superintendent of Schools

October 11,2017

To: Anne E. Campbell, County Superintendent of Schools

From: Denise Porterfield, Deputy Superintendent
Business Services
Nancy Magee, Associate Superintendent
Student Services Division

Subject: Receive Report on San Mateo County Office Education’s (SMCOE) Local
Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) and Budget Approval Status

We will be present at the Board Meeting on October 18,2017, to provide information on the
approval of the San Mateo County Office of Education’s 2017-2018 LCAP and Budget and to
respond to any questions the Board may have.
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TOM TORLAKSON
STATE SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

CALIFORNIA
DEPARTMENT OF
EDUCATION

October 5, 2017

Anne E. Campbell, County Superintendent of Schools
San Mateo County Office of Education

101 Twin Dolphin Dr

Redwood City, CA 94065-1064
acampbell@smcoe.org

Dear Superintendent Campbell:

It is a great pleasure to inform you that the State Superintendent of Public Instruction
has approved the San Mateo County Office of Education’s 2017/18-2019/20 Local
Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP) for the 2017-18 school year, pursuant fo
California Education Code (EC) Section 52070.5(d). R

As you know, the Superintendent is required to review and approve the LCAP or the
annual update to an existing LCAP prior to the approval of the LEA’s adopted budget
per EC Section 1622(b}(1)(C).

On behalf of the Superintendent, we would like to thank you and your staff for your
efforts towards continuing to increase student achievement and opportumtles for every
student to have a world-class education.

If you have any questions regarding this subject, please contact me by phone ait
916-319-0303 or by e-mail at jbreshears@cde.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Jeff Breshears, Director
Local Agency Systems Support Office
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TOM TORLAKSON
STATE SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

CALIFORNIA
DEPARTMENT OF
EDUCATION
September 13, 2017

Anne Campbell, Superintendent _
San Mateo County Office of Education
101 Twin Dolphin Drive

Redwood City, CA 94065-1064

Dear Superintendent Campbeli:
Subject: 2017-18 County Office of Education Budget

Pursuant to California Education Code (EC) Section 1622(b), we have reviewed your
county office of education’s budget to determine whether it complies with the Criteria
and Standards for fiscal stability adopted by the State Board of Education, allows your
office to meet its financial obligations during the fiscal year, and is consistent with a
financial plan that will enable your office to satisfy its multiyear financial commitments.
Based on our review, your July 1 budget meets the above specified criteria and is
approved.

We remind you that EC Section 1622(e) specifies that a county office of education must,
no later than 45 days after the Governor signs the Budget Act, make available for public
review any revisions in revenues and expenditures made to its budget to reflect funding
made available by that Budget Act. :

We appreciate the submission of your budget and await your First Interim Report, which
must be filed with our office no later than December 15, 2017. If you have any questions
or concerns, please contact our office by phone at 916-322-1770.

Sincerely,

Christine Davis, Administrator
Financial Accountability and Information Services
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cc.  Denise Porterfield, Deputy Superintendent, Business Services Division
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